Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Poole & Kent Company of Florida, on December 15, 2011, seeking a declaratory statement of Chapters 489.13, 489.105, 489, 113, Florida Statutes and Rule 61G4-12.011, F.A.C., has been withdrawn. The Notice of Petition published in Vol. 38, No. 1, of the January 6, 2012, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

A copy of the Request to Withdraw may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.
